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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

In Victoria our main invasive species are the cat and the fox. The fox lives over most Australia but the cat lives all
over Australia. The species at most risk are birds, marsupials and young deer (deer are also an invasive species).

We need to protect these species because they are vital to the ecosystem. Over the last 230 years more and more
species are at risk to the cat and the fox. The most, most at risk to the cat and fox are mammals.

| think we need better ideas and probably to spend more money on this subject. | hope you do too.

Tom Borthwick (aged 7)
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